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I-4 Safety and Operational Improvement from east of Hillsborough Avenue Ramp to west
of I-75 Ramps 446132-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Add Auxiliary

Lane(s)
Phase Design
Limits From east of

Tampa Bypass
Canal to west of
I-75

Length 1.05 Miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road I-75
Design Cost $1.02 million

Contact Information
Design Manager
Mark Dunn
813-975-4248
Mark.Dunn@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6202
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The intent of this safety and operational improvement project is to
provide an additional auxiliary lane along the outside lanes of
eastbound I-4 from east of the Hillsborough Avenue exit ramp to
west of the exit ramp to northbound and southbound I-75.

Design activities are currently underway. Construction is anticipated
to begin in 2026.

 


